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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

The body is significant materially and symbolically for
producing meaning in the history of religions and cross-
culturally. Imagery of the body, body parts, the senses as
well as rituals have contributed to the cultural construction
of the self, gender, morality, and divinity. Philosophical
concepts of mind-body dualism and religious institutions
dictating social hierarchies and power relations have
disciplined "lived bodies" and shaped embodied
social/political/religious practices and roles. This volume
brings together trans-disciplinary and innovative
approaches to the discourse of the body and religion.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Fresh developments in the disciplines that consistently
make significant contributions to our understanding of
religious personality, authority, devotion, and community -
disciplines ranging from psychology, sociology, and
anthropology to history, art history, philosophy, literary
criticism, and political science – fuel general, as well as
scholarly, interest in the world’s religions.

Religions is inviting innovative and comparative
contributions. Please consider Religions as an exceptional,
exciting enterprise ready to reward your trust, attention,
and participation.
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